
 
 

Officers and Teachers (2020-2021) 
 

The nominating team has put together our proposed 
officers and teachers list for the upcoming church 

year.  The lists are available at the welcome center.  
Pick one up today.  We will vote on these next 

Sunday.  If you have any questions see any member 
of the nominating team: Leon Brown, Jane Lee, or 

Larry Barker. 
 

Days of Uncertainties 
It is true that we are living in days of uncertainties.  
We do not know what is going to happen tomorrow.  
But, we can know that for which we can hope!  The 
Psalmist said, “Our soul waits for the Lord: He is our 

help and our shield. For our heart shall rejoice in 
Him, because we have trusted in His holy name. Let 
Your mercy, O Lord, be upon us, just as we hope in 

You.” (Psalms 33:20-22) 
The Psalmist knew his hope was in the Lord.  He 
knew he needed the mercy of God.  So, he was 

content to wait on the Lord.  It was there that he 
placed his trust and rejoiced.  He knew the Lord was 
his help and shield.  He knew the Lord would protect 
him.  Throughout David’s life we see how the Lord 

protected and cared for David.  He does the same for 
us!  We must trust Him to see us through all the 

uncertain times.  Our hope will be found in Him!  So, 
let’s wait for Him; trusting and rejoicing in Him! 

 
Church Family,  
Thank you so much for all your love, prayers, food, visits 
and every kindness shown during the illness and death of  
our beloved Shelbie.  Words cannot express how thankful 
we are to have such a great loving and caring church 
family.                              Ben Seawright & Family 

                                 Students Ministry News 
Sunday- in person, 6 pm choir room 

Wednesday- in person, 7 pm choir room 
 

Youth will attend Honea Path First Baptist on  
Sunday August 16 at 7:00 PM 

Youth Rally 
Nathan Harmin will be Speaking 

We will meet at HPFB at 6:45 PM 
If you need a ride let me know. 

 

********************** 
It’s almost time for school to begin. As we enter this new 

chapter in our lives, I want to encourage all of you that God 
wants us to call upon his name daily and share our day with 

him. I wish you a healthy, happy school year. Don't be afraid 
to share the Love of Jesus with all you meet. Teachers, 

parents, staff, bus drivers and students are having to start back 
with lots of uncertainty and I encourage our church to start 

praying for all of them. 
We are going to host a back to school party at our lake 

house on Tuesday August 18 for all youth and children. I 
would love to see all of you there.  We will begin at 5:30 

PM and conclude around 8:30 PM. The address is 
601 Lake Secession Road, Anderson SC 29621. 

I would like to thank those who donated school supplies and 
volunteered to make the back-to school giveaway a success. 

We were able to show our community the Love of Jesus with 
this impactful event.            Steve 

 
Calvary Home Back-to-school Masks Needed 

We are quickly approaching the big day to return to school. 
One thing for sure is that we need to be prepared. Here at 

Calvary Home we are in need of masks for each of our children. 
We are aiming to get 7 masks per child. We would greatly 

appreciate any assistance in collecting these masks. If you are 
talented and can sew some washable masks, that would be 

great. If you are more of an online shopper, please order a few. 
We need both child and adult sizes for our children on campus. 

As always, we appreciate your help and your prayers as we 
move forward through this year. 

 

Senior Moments 
 

The Bible tells us to “fear not” over 300 times… 
So “fear not…” God is in control. 

 

********************** 
Please don’t hesitate to call me if you need help  

during this Covid-19 time.  I’m willing to:  
grocery shop; visit the drug store; or whatever  

you might need. 
 

********************** 
 

Senior dinner meeting on Tuesday, August 11 at 6 PM. 
Please sign up at the Welcome Center. 

 

********************** 
 

“Queen Esther” 
Our trip to the Sight & Sound Theater is still on  

for November 16–19, 2020. 
The theater is open and “Queen Esther” is playing. 

Trip includes: motor coach transportation;  
3 nights accommodations in Hershey, PA;  

Breakfast & big meals included…  
Covid-19 restaurant availability will determine  

where we eat. 
Michael Allen and the bus are ready to take us. 

We will have other side excursions listed  
as they become available. 

Cost: $325 per person, double occupancy/ bedroom. 
Our trip is currently full… but there is a waiting list. 

Please sign up at the Welcome Center ASAP. 
                                                                    

********************** 

                                  Choir Notes ….. 
 
Our plans are to restart Choir in September! (after Labor Day) 

So, clear your throats…  
& warm up those vocal cords… 

‘cause we hope to be singing soon 
to the glory of God in choir! 

Donnie 



Deacon of The Week 
Rick DePetrillo – Aug. 9 

Blake Gambrell – Aug. 16 
Richie Jenkins – Aug.23 

Wade McCullough – Aug. 30 
************************** 

 AUGUST GREETERS: Front Door: Mike & Gail Mitchell.. 
 

      OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE   
TODAY        10:30 am MORNING WORSHIP 
            12 noon  Sunday School lessons on Facebook  
    6:00 pm  Evening Worship/ Youth meet 
     
MONDAY       7:00 pm Men’s prayer time 
 
TUESDAY  6:00pm Senior Adult Supper/Meeting 

7:00pm   Elementary school children’s  
                                                lesson at Steve McGaha’s house 
 
WEDNESDAY     7:00 pm Prayer meeting/ Youth meeting  
                                               

MEMORIALS 
 Cuban Pastors: In memory of Homer Booth – 
      Bobby & Martha Walker. 

Building Fund: In memory of Shelbie Seawright – 
     Butch & Jean Parker, Terry 
     and Margaret Thompson; 
      In memory of Shelbie Seawright 
    and Frankie Jones - 
    Mike & Renae Cowan. 
      In honor of Bobby Walker – 
    Alvin & Sylvia Kelly. 
 

************************** 
 

STEWARDSHIP – Aug. 2, 2020 
               General Fund               10,399.51 

       Building Fund     275.00 
       Cuban Pastor      100.00 
       Student Ministries       25.00 
                            

              BUILDING FUND GOAL: $300,000.00 
      TOTAL RECEIVED:              81,340.26 

                            $ 218,659.74 

 PRAYER LIST 
                                           Family of Homer Booth 
 

Pelham Alverson Marcia Lollis  Pete Horne 
 Faye Burton  Frankie Page  Carolyn Shaw 
 Caroline Brock Bob Staring  Doug Vaughn 
 Dolly Butler         Donna Ferguson Lollis Meyers  

Chad Davis         Brenda Latimer Connie Whitten 
Dana Jenkins  Joyce Babb     Bryce Mitchell 
   

           HOMEBOUND MEMBERS 
 
Cliff & Shirley Brock  Ethel Mae McCoy 

 Druscilla Burdette   Margaret McCuen 
 Gene & Dolly Butler   Jean & Lollis Meyers 
 Eugenia Brock           Willie Mae Meyers 
 Carolyn Howell    Frankie Page 
 Helen Jones           Cheryl Rowland 
 Barbara Kirkpatrick        Dot Smith 
 Ruth Lawton    Peggy Williamson 
 
      MEMBERS IN NURSING FACILITIES 
 

The Maples 
Lois Hall – Room 318 

              Yvonne Hall – Room 310 
      Mary Johnson – Room 316 
 
              NHC – Anderson 

Billie Etters – Room 304A 
Edna Hill – Room 411 

Harold Jones – Room 108-B 
 

Iva Rehab & Healthcare Center 
Lillian Davies – Room 109 

Frankie Page – Room 208-W 
 

McCormick Health & Rehab 
Myrtle Smith – Room 126 

Judy Sutherland – Room 206 
 
 

Chiquola Baptist Church 
                                         864-369-2815 
    Website – cbchoneapath.com 
 
   Pastor                    Ronnie Powell        245-4447 
   Assoc. Pastor Music & Sr. Adults              Donnie Smith                 803/413-6733 
   Assoc. Pastor of Students                  Steve McGaha               314-2430 
   Ministry Assistant                  Kathrine Brock             934-0651 
   Custodian           Mike Mitchell                        369-1239 

 
Sunday, August 9, 2020  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
************************************ 

 
 

Welcome to worship! 
We are worshipping in the sanctuary today, 
but if you are more comfortable remaining  

in your car, tune to 91.3 FM. 
 



PRAYER LIST 
       
Peanut Alewine     Chad Davis        Shelbie Seawright 
Sara Brennon    Missy Hollingsworth    Carolyn Shaw   
Amanda Fleming     Sarah Haynes      Donna Ferguson 
Caroline Brock    Bob Staring       Doug Vaughn 
Dennis Branyon    Marcia Lollis         Connie Whitten 
Howard Hanley  Leon Powell            
              

                                        
 HOMEBOUND MEMBERS 

 Cliff & Shirley Brock  Ethel Mae McCoy 
 Drucilla Burdette   Margaret McCuen 
 Gene Butler               Jean & Lollis Meyers 
 Eugenia Brock    Willie Mae Meyers 
 Carolyn Howell    Frankie Page 
 Helen Jones                 Cheryl Rowland 
 Barbara Kirkpatrick   Dot Smith   

Ruth Lawton                Peggy Williamson 
      
        
       MEMBERS IN NURSING FACILITIES 

The Maples 
Lois Hall – Room 318 

            Yvonne Hall – Room 310 
   Mary Johnson – Room 316 
           

NHC – Anderson 
Billie Etters – Room 304A 

Edna Hill – Room 411 
Harold Jones – Room 108 

 
 

Iva Rehab & Healthcare Center 
Lillian Davies – Room 109 

Frankie Page – Room 208W 
 

McCormick Health & Rehab 
Myrtle Smith – Room 126 

Judy Sutherland – Room 206 
 

PRAYER LIST 
           
Peanut Alewine     Chad Davis           Shelbie Seawright 
Sara Brennon   Missy Hollingsworth   Carolyn Shaw    
Amanda Fleming    Sarah Haynes      Donna Ferguson 
Caroline Brock   Bob Staring      Doug Vaughn 
Dennis Branyon    Marcia Lollis        Shelby Whitfield 
Howard Hanley     Leon Powell          Connie Whitten               
                                 
       

 HOMEBOUND MEMBERS 
 Cliff & Shirley Brock  Ethel Mae McCoy 
 Druscilla Burdette   Margaret McCuen 
 Gene Butler                Jean & Lollis Meyers 
 Eugenia Brock    Willie Mae Meyers 
 Carolyn Howell    Frankie Page 
 Helen Jones                 Cheryl Rowland 
 Barbara Kirkpatrick   Dot Smith   
       Ruth Lawton               Peggy Williamson 
            
 
       MEMBERS IN NURSING FACILITIES 

The Maples 
Lois Hall – Room 318 

            Yvonne Hall – Room 310 
   Mary Johnson – Room 316 
            

NHC – Anderson 
Billie Etters – Room 304A 

Edna Hill – Room 411 
Harold Jones – Room 108 

 
 

Iva Rehab & Healthcare Center 
Lillian Davies – Room 109 

Frankie Page – Room 208W 
 

McCormick Health & Rehab 
Myrtle Smith – Room 126 

Judy Sutherland – Room 206 


